
Winchester Street Project Update 7/8/22
Good Afternoon! Welcome to week 2 of schedule updates for the Winchester Street
Reconstruction Project. Below please see the expected work for next week. While we attempt
to provide as much detail as we can, changes are always possible. We recommend that you
avoid the work zone and find alternate routes if possible.



Click here to see photos of work this week.



As always, please check out the project website or the Keene Public Works Facebook
page for updates as the project progresses. Thank you!



Week of July 11:

Traffic will not be shifted Monday, July 11, 2022 as originally planned. Delays for
the temporary traffic signal require delaying this work. Further updates will be provided
once this is scheduled.
Remove of trees needed to accommodate overhead utility relocations
Eversource will continue overhead utility relocations
Remove concrete medians and provide temporary pavement south of Key
Road (Delayed from this week)

Area of median removal highlighted in red, looking north from Route 101 roundabout

If you have any questions regarding this post please call our office at 603-352-6550.

City of Keene, Public Works Department
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